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Chairperson: Asso. Prof. Anthony Vanlalrawna
The meeting was opened at 1:00 p.m. by Asso. Prof. Anthony Vanlalrawna. The chairperson introduces the faculties and welcomes all attendees. He highlighted the purpose of the meeting which is to improve the coordination and participation among the parents and teachers of the Department of Economics.

Report: Asst. Prof. Sangthuamluaia
The speaker did a quick briefing on the academic structure of the under-graduate course: the semester system, mode of examination and its system of evaluation.

Speech: Asso. Prof. Lianchhungi
The speaker addressed the attendees on the importance of good cooperation between parents and teachers for better results. She iterated on the openness of faculties to solve the problems and doubts of the students and encourages the parents to approach them if necessary.

Interaction: from parents
Parents of Hmingthanzuali Bawihtlung, Melakia Lalrawngbawla, Lalhruaizela and others spoke on their wards’ experiences in the college. They sought cooperation from the faculty and expressed great interest in their wards’ studies.

Report and vote of thanks: Asst. Prof. PC Remlalhruaii
The speaker gave a report on the students’ performances with regards to their attendance and exam results upto the 4th Semester. The speaker concluded by thanking the attendees for their warm presence.
The meeting was adjourned at 2:30 p.m. by Asso. Prof. Anthony Vanlalrawna.
